
 
 
 

Information about the Lifesize conference system 
 
 
 
Despite the corona pandemic, St. Marien Hospital Amberg  is still available to its patients and 
interested parties for questions on specific topics. Therefore, all of our face-to-face events 
will not be continued as on-site lectures, as before, but as online lectures via Lifesize. 

The clinic will provide a link on the home page of its website www.klinikum-amberg.de one 
day before the planned event. All participants must click on this link at the time of the 
webinar in order to be able to participate afterwards. We recommend testing the link in 
advance. 

For active participation, a smartphone with access to a camera and microphone or a PC conncected 
to the internet with a camera and a microphone is required. For those interested who want to 
remain anonymous or just want to be a passive listener, Lifesize offers the option of turning off both 
the camera and the microphone. For participants who want to remain anonymous, we also 
recommend using an alias. 

To avoid unnecessary background noise, we ask that participants mute their microphone in Lifesize. 
In order to continue to hear the speaker, the loudspeaker must be switched on. You can ask 
questions using the "raise your hand" option or using the chat function. 

Thank you! 
 
We are looking forward to many participants! 


